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During this month, please remember in your prayers all alumni from Notre Dame who have 

 gone to heaven before us.  Click here to view a current list.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Save the Date:  A mass of remembrance for Fr. Bill 
Sangiovanni will take place on Sunday, October 25th.  
Please email Theresa Marzik to be put on the mailing list. 
She can be reached at: tmarzik@notredame.org.  
 
 
If you are willing to honor Father’s legacy with a donation to 
his scholarship at Notre Dame, please click here.  The 
need is so great right now with many of our families.   

Notre Dame's annual All Souls 
Memorial Mass will be held virtually via 

Facebook Live on Thursday, October 29th at 
7:00 pm from the Notre Dame Chapel. This 

liturgy will be held in remembrance of all 
deceased members of the ND community 

including alumni, alumni parents/grandparents, 
faculty, family, and friends of the ND community. 

To have someone added to our Memorial Book 
for the Mass or to register to participate, kindly 

click here. 
 

The power of prayer … if you have a prayer 
intention, please submit your request to Notre 

Dame’s prayer line by clicking here. Your 
intention will be remembered during our morning 

prayers and at our school masses. 
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